
Dear friends and family, 
     My tour in Iraq is quickly   
coming to an end. This has been 
an amazing experience. I’ve 
learned so much during my tour 
here—PD2, REAs, T4Cs, T4Ds, 
Pre-Award, Post-Award, and 
CORs—to name a few! 
     To the friends I’ve made from 
around the world, you have 
touched me deeply and I will not 
forget you. To my church family, I 
couldn’t have made it without you, 
and to my family and friends in 
North Carolina—I’m coming home!     
Evelyn Williams 
Procurement Technician 
Gulf Region North District 
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